
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-01806

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

BUD <chr2736@blackfoot.net>
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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
no new regulations

I am strongly against you lowering the Forex leverage. All you are doing is hurting the little guy, but I suspect that
is your intention. I have already started to use foreign brokers because of the last time you implemented new
regulations. I guess you people will not be happy until there isn’t a market left. Stop, as you say, trying to "protect"
the investor. Let a man or woman be responsible for his own actions. Mr.Cheff


